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November PAC News

Emergency Preparedness Presentation and PAC meeting Nov 14th 7pm at
the AGMS Library.

When disaster strikes, your chances of staying safe, healthy and comfortable are
much better if you are prepared. This 60-minute presentation offers the
information you need to prepare yourself and your family to survive on your own
for up to 7 days after any type of disaster.

“What is Inclusion in sd61” Wed Nov 29th 4pm at the District board office.
Nicole Strong, our VCPAC rep is asking for parent support at this meeting,
particularly if you have a story to share with the board regarding your child who
may be designated and receives support. If any family cannot attend but would
like to share their story, please email Nicole at nstrong77@hotmail.com

Staff Appreciation Lunch coming December 7th.
We will be looking for volunteers to bring in dishes for our Staff Potluck. Please
email: agms.pac@gmail.com

PAC Fundraising Drive
Have you had the chance to donate to the PAC? There are 3 easy ways to make

a donation to help us reach this goal.

The school’s website has been updated with a “Make a Donation” button that will direct you to the donation
form and onto School cash online.

Go to https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/. Select the items tab, chose the “make a donation” option and
choose AGMS PAC as the Fund destination, add it to your cart and proceed to checkout.

Send in a cheque and the form below to the school office. Please make the cheque out to GREATER
VICTORIA SCHOOL DISTRICT.

Tax receipts will be emailed out for all online donations and mailed out for cheque donations over $20.
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